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27th June 2022 

 
 

St Mary’s Catholic College 
Hunter Sports High School 

Belmont High School 
 

Route Service 99 – PM SERVICE 
 
 
Dear Parents and Students, 
 
Busways has been advised that Awabakal Dr in Nords Wharf has been re-
opened. 
 
Effective 18th July 2022, the path of afternoon Route Service 99 will return to the 
standard path, including Awabakal Dr and Government Rd between Awabakal 
Dr and Phillip Rd. 
 
Route Service 99 will depart St Mary’s Catholic College (3:20pm), Hunter 
Sports High School (3:22pm) & Belmont High School (3:32pm) and operate 
as per current path and times via Pacific Hwy, right Cams Wharf Rd, left 
Crangan Bay Dr, right Nords Wharf Rd, Marine Pde, left Phillip Rd, right  
Government Rd, left Awabakal Dr, right Pacific Hwy then continues as per 
current path to Lake Haven Shops. 
 
 
You can view all of your schools timetabled services at: 

https://www.busways.com.au/nsw/school-services/school-timetables and 

select the link adjacent to your schools name; “New timetable | 18 July 2022”. 

 

For further information please contact Busways Customer Service on 1300 69 
2929. 
Yours sincerely, 
 
BUSWAYS  
(3353i) RTE 99 301W 


